The General Manager
Lithgow City Council
PO Box 19

Lithgow

NSW 2790

Dear Sir
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Carrum Pty Limited
50 Malvern Street

I refer to Council’s letter of 28 june 2013 regarding the proposed LEP listing of Heritage Items

and Conservation Areas.

| wish to record my opposition to having my property listed as part of a heritage area, and | am

opposed to other buildings being caught up in this.

Listing any property as a heritage item or as part of a heritage conservation area only means

additional costs for owners.

Yours faithfully

Grahame Danaher




